
Good Day Residents, Family and Friends of Pioneer Village, 

A warm welcome to our newest 

residents… Sharon and Wayne C., Carol P., 

Stephen S., and Gwen B. We are blessed 

to have you join our Pioneer Village 

family! 

Please join us for our Mother’s Day Bazar 

on Friday, May 9th from 10 AM to 2 PM. 

We will have a group of local artisans 

selling their hand-crafted pieces of work. 

This will be hosted in the Bistro. Please 

invite your friends and family to join us and enjoy refreshments 

while shopping for yourself or for all of the lovely moms. 

Happy Mother’s Day to all of you amazing moms! 

"God could not be everywhere, and therefore he made mothers."  

— Rudyard Kipling  

A Note from the Executive Director 

Beondi Hewson, 
Executive Director  

Residents 

Staff 

Shirley B.                  May 1 
Marjorie N.              May 4 
Joanna F                   May 7 
Howard S.                May 7 
Joe C.                        May 8 
Cathey I                    May 10 
Phyllis P.                   May 11 
James S.                    May 15 
Paul P.                       May 17 
Barbara H.                May 19 
Winnie B.                  May 19 
Sharon C.                  May 23 
Rita F.                        May 26 
Jo Ann R.                   May 29 

Alicia C.                      May 4 
Michael R.                 May 7 
Jennifer G.                May 13 
Gillian J.                     May 14 
Amanda W.               May 16 
Maryl C.                     May 18 
Dely M.                      May 19 
Nick S.                        May 24 

Kathy is a very active and social resident. 
She loves outings, fiber arts and an 
invigorating conversation. Kathy was an 
Adapted Aquatics Specialist with a 
Physical and Health Education 
background. She also owned her own 
commercial decorating company.  Kathy 
was a English Equestrian rider for over 52 
years.  One of Kathy’s great traits is she 
cares deeply for the residents and staff at 
Pioneer Village. She's always there to 
lend a helping hand. 

Kathy 

Chris came to us from Brookings, Oregon. 
Ever since his first day here he has made 
a world of difference. Chris once ran his 
own business. He is knowledgeable and 
holds himself to a high standard when it 
comes to making sure the residents are 
happy with his work. When he is not at 
work, he enjoys spending time with his 
girlfriend, dog and two cats. Chris enjoys 
the outdoor recreation the Rogue Valley 
has to offer. We are very grateful to have 
Chris on our team!  

Chris. Maintenance  Assistant 

Brunch & Bubbly  

What a great way to get into the Spring spirit with our brunch 

event this past month. We enjoyed great food, the mimosa bar, 

and the smell of fresh spring tulips.  

Gardening Club beautified the patio this month. Fresh flowers 

have been planted. Next up: our vegetable garden. Come join 

our gardening club if you enjoy getting your hands in the dirt! 

Team Member Spotlight 

Resident Spotlight 



Our mission is to create and maintain comfortable, caring environments for those who depend on us.  

High Tea  
5/2 @ 12 pm 
3rd Floor 
 
Paint & Sip w/ Heidi 
5/7  
from 1:30 pm-3:30 pm 
Bistro 
 
Mothers Day Bazaar 
5/9 from 10 am - 2 pm 
Bistro Lobby 
 
Picnic at The Park 
5/16 @ 11 am 
Cantrall Buckley 
(Sack Lunch Provided) 
 
Winery Tour  
5/23 @ 11 am 
Crooked Barn  
(Sack Lunch Provided) 
 
Healthy Snack Table 
5/28 @ 10:30 am 
A Lobby 


